
March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Faculty and Staff: 
 
Good afternoon. I hope each of you is focusing on the health and safety of yourselves and your 
families as you prepare for our return to the spring semester next Monday.  
 
Things were relatively quiet again today around the campus. That’s good news as we are all 
rightfully focused on delivering a great, albeit unique, educational experience to our students in 
the coming weeks. 
 
I’m happy to be able to share two bits of “Good News” that came across my desk today: 

• Matthew Zarit, an SRU instructor of political science, recently co-authored an article 
that was published in Economics & Politics.  

• The Rocket, the independent student-run newspaper at SRU, won seven awards in the 
2020 Student Keystone Press Awards hosted by the Pennsylvania NewsMedia 
Association. 

 
Congratulations to Matthew and the staff of The Rocket on jobs well done. 
 
Until next time, remember to continue to practice the habits of social distancing and hygiene 
shown to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. And, remember to pause and take care of 
yourselves. 
 
Yours, 
 
Bill 
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